
Product Recall

TWL14635

For information about the recall 
process, phone 0800 422 274 

during business hours or contact any 
The Warehouse Ltd store.

Babywise Infant Capsule with 
Lift-off Base

The Warehouse Ltd regrets to advise customers, that the harness buckle on the 
Babywise Infant Capsule with Lift-off Base may fail, posing a safety hazard to 
infants. Customer safety is of paramount importance, and therefore, The Warehouse 
is recalling the car seat. 

If customers have purchased this car seat (as pictured below), 
between 25th September 2011 and 
25th September 2012, they should stop 
using it and return this product to any of 
The Warehouse stores, for a full refund with 
or without a receipt.

The Warehouse apologises for any 
inconvenience caused.

The car seat can be recognised by the 
following barcode: 940002 3330800

No other car seats are affected.


